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June 18, 2024 
 
To: Madison Alcohol License Review Committee 
Re: 756 E Washington Ave, Grey Matter 
 
Hello, 
 
David Sramek and Matthew Phelps proposed their concept for this space in The Constellation. 
The TLNA Council unanimously voted in support of their proposal, and we look forward to 
seeing what they create here in the neighborhood. We hope to continue the good relationships 
with these two business owners, as we are familiar with their current and past endeavors.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Ryan McCormick 
President, Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association 
 


